
MEMORANDUM  

 

To: Council  

Department: Administration  

Date: June 12, 2025  

Subject: Consideration of Youth art in the park 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

Parks and Recreation Commissioners have expressed interest in incorporating youth art into the 

park. 

 

DISCUSSION 

We have explored ways to feature youth art in the park and identified rock gardens as a creative 

option. This could be an enjoyable and engaging activity for families and children. The 

designated area would be around the tree where our park gnome lives. Each visit to the park 

would allow them to find and enjoy their personal contributions. Next Steps Once determined, 

we will share the information on our website and Facebook page to inform and invite families to 

participate. 

 



 


